
 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
WORKING FOR 

 

AJW-TECHNIQUE 
 

NEGOTIATION UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 

Dear members, 
 
Your bargaining committee met with the company on January 23, 24 as well as on 
February 8, 9 and 15, 2018.   
 
The negotiations are long and arduous.  We are still discussing non-monetary points.  
This year, as you know, the committee has committed to revise all points and all 
articles of the collective agreement in order to provide you with a good collective 
bargaining contract for years to come.   
 
We will be meeting again on March 13, 14, 20 and 21, 2018 and hope to start 
discussing monetary issues during those meetings. 
 
We thank you for supporting your bargaining committee and will keep informed of all 
future developments. 
 
 
 
 
Your Negotiating Committee, 
Michel Richer, Peter Tsoukalas, Stéphane Baril and John Toto. 
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